
 

May 30, 2013                                                            Halifax – Bedford Basin West                                                        District 10 News 

 

Road Construction – Bedford Highway 

Beginning today and continuing until Friday, May 31st, 

road construction will take place on Bedford Highway 

from Larry Uteck Blvd. to Millview Avenue.  During this 

work, there will be lane drops in place as well as stop and 

go traffic.  Motorists should expect delays and are 

requested to find alternate routes.  HRM apologizes for 

any inconvenience these dalays may cause. 

 

HRP to Host Bike Rodeo 
As part of HRM 

Bike Week (May 

31 to June 9), 

Halifax Regional 

Police is hosting 

a bike safety rodeo for children on June 2 from 3 pm to 

5:30 pm at the Emera Oval on the Halifax Commons.  

This free event is a great opportunity for parents and 

children to learn about the rules of the road and safe 

biking tips.  Bring your bicycle and helmet for some fun, 

hands-on guidance to bike maintenance and safety.   The 

rodeo is happening in conjunction with the MEC Bikefest 

and HCC Open Street Party.  Visit 

http://www.halifax.ca/bikeweek/scheduleofevents.html 

for a full schedule of HRM Bike Week events.  For more 

information on bike safety visit 

http://www.halifax.ca/police/crcp/BicycleSafety.html 

 

HRP Launches Mascot Naming Contest 
Halifax Regional Police is asking children in HRM for their 

help in naming their new mascot. Based on Police Service 

Dog Vinny of their K-9 Unit, the larger-than-life German 

Shepherd mascot will be appearing at parades, festivals 

and community events throughout HRM.  All students in 

grades primary through six, currently living in HRM, are 

invited to submit their suggestions for the mascot’s 

name by sending an email to ContactHRP@halifax.ca 

with the following information:  suggestion for the 

mascot’s name; reason for choosing that name;  name 

and age; school and grade; and, telephone number or 

email address.   

 

The contest closes on June 9. The winning name will be 

selected by a panel of Halifax Regional Police employees. 

The winner will receive a prize pack, go on a special tour 

of police headquarters and have lunch with the Chief of 

Police. For full contest details and more information on 

our new mascot, visit http://www.halifax.ca/police/ 

HRPMascot.html  

 

Contact 
Russell Walker, Councillor 
District 10 – Halifax - Bedford Basin West 
Phone:  902-497-7215 
HRM website: http://halifax.ca  

http://www.halifax.ca/bikeweek/scheduleofevents.html
http://www.halifax.ca/police/crcp/BicycleSafety.html
http://www.halifax.ca/police/
http://halifax.ca/

